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Cold Nose News 
 

    Hot Springs National Park Kennel Club                  October 2009 
         www.hotspringskennelclub.org 
 
 

 Next meeting – Wednesday   November 4, 2009  
 

  
Officers  - President – Steve Crites,  V. Pres. – Danny Johnson, Treasurer – Melanie 
Potter, Rec. Sec. – Nancy Pollard, Corr. Sec. – Suzanne Crites                                                                                                                                    
Board - Brian Leonard, Deb Johnson, Nancy Fouts, Wayne Harmon, Winnie 
Morgan, Dot Maner 
   
Newsletter – Leah Warner – cholm@cablelynx.com 
 Deadline for newsletter the 20th

 
 of each month 

DUES ARE DUE!! 
Bring check

$10.00 single membership$15.00 family membership 
 or cash. 

 
Program

 

 – Robin Pickins from Go Abundance all Natural Pet 
Foods.  GoAbundance.com 

Hot Springs National Park Kennel Club 

October 7, 2009 

Business meeting-Guests Sue and Dave Robinson, Sandra Adams and Ty. 

Corresponding Secretary-Thank you from Myra Grosbeck, Bill from Sentinel Record 

Treasurer’s Report0Approved as read 

Tracking Committee-Kenny Holley reported that Mr Brown will help with the match, 
possibly not charging us, except for expenses. 

Membership Committee-Nothing to read. 

Obedience Committee-Classes going well, last one will be Nov 12, pictures were 
scheduled for Oct 20. 
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Program-Kenny Holley talked about tracking and training 

Show Committee-Deb Johnson expressed her sincere thanks to all who worked so 
hard. She commented that all members are assets, members make the show 
successful. Many of us heard from exhibitors, judges and general public how pleased 
they were and how friendly we all are. Deb received a thank you card from 2 judges. 
We made more from the raffle this year than last, meet the breed went ok, we will do 
it earlier next year. Many thanks to Nancy & Wayne Harmon for procuring so many of 
the raffle items.  

Unfinished business-Discussion on getting more HSNPKC shirts for members. 

New business-This year’s pictures at obedience will be Christmas ones. 

Deb will check on a search and rescue program. 

Brags 

Wayne Harmon, Carol Fale, Mary Schultz, Kathy Shaw, Suzanne Crites, Erin Holley 

Meeting adjourned 

Respectfully submitted 

Nancy Pollard 

Recording Secretary 
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